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 15TH July 2015 

 

 

Ms Michaela Boyle 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 
Northern Ireland Assembly 
Room 371, Parliament Buildings 
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX        15 July 2015 
 
 
Dear Michaela 
 
RE: PAC EVIDENCE SESSION - ADVANCED LAND PURCHASES 
 
I refer to Andrew Hamilton’s letter to you dated 16th June 2015.   
 
Mr Hamilton had informed you that Choice Housing (formerly Oaklee 
Trinity Housing Association) had advised that the investigation report 
would be issued to the Department and the committee by 12th July 2015. 
 
The Chair, Timothy Quin, has advised the Department that there has 
been a delay in finalising the report and that it is now due to issue at the 
end of July.  
 



 

As soon as the report is available I will forward a copy to you for 
consideration by the committee. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
 
DEIRDRE WARD  
 
 


